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On March 18, 2020, the Ministry of Labor and Social Security created 

a special scheme for unemployment insurance for monthly workers 

in some sectors of activity, in response to the development of 

COVID-19. 

On March 20, 2020, the Government resolved to expand and clarify 

said Resolution, incorporating into the regime all the activity groups 

classified for the Salary Councils, according to Decree No. 326/008. 

Due to the current circumstances derived from the consequences of 

the COVID-19 epidemic in the national economy, and in order to 

avoid an increase in the unemployment rate, the Ministry of Labor 

and Social Security resolved to extend the special unemployment 

subsidy until July 31 2020. 
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